LDEI 2016 Annual Conference

Planning Committee Notes
Thursday, March 17, 2016
5-5:35 p.m. 

Conference Call
Meeting Participants:
Drew Faulkner

Stacey Adams

Ann Stratte

Kari Barrett
Katherine Newell Smith
Meeting Notes:

· Planning Committee Meetings/Timeline Document
Drew asked that Planning Committee members take the time to review the Planning Call minutes for important information shared during the meeting.  We also need Planning Committee Chairs to keep the timeline document up-to-date and reflective of where they are in the planning process so that we keep planning efforts on track and have the ability to identify potential issues early on.  Additionally, Drew reported that Drew, Kari and Ann have been asked to join a monthly LDEI conference coordinating call to report on the planning progress.  An accurate timeline will help us communicate most efficiently with the LDEI leadership.  

· Committee Reports:

Educational Programs Committee:

Stacey walked the group through the ideas for the proposed educational sessions.  Following the meeting, Stacey will provide a status report on individual sessions along with a timeline to the conference co-chairs.  The proposed education sessions will also be shared with the general LDE DC membership through Entre News to keep members informed and to solicit assistance/speakers for specific sessions. 

Optional Tours Committee:

Katherine shared the latest version of the proposed optional tours.  All of the full-day tours have been shortened with the exception of the Airlie House tour in response to LDEI direction given to the conference planning group.   A couple tours have been dropped because we were unable to rework them into a shorter format (e.g., Baltimore Sugar and Spice Tour) or they weren’t sufficiently developed to carry forward.  Additions to the optional tours list include a new Library of Congress event that will include a look at rare culinary books.  The group also discussed the arrangements for tour transportation and it was agreed that the co-chairs and Ann should confirm sufficient transportation coverage with Greg Jewell.  

Next Meeting:

The conference co-chairs will look for fuller participation at the April planning meeting with an expectation that all Planning Committee Chairs will report on their activities.  On the next planning call, the group would also like a more in-depth report on the Dine Around events as well as the plans for the Saturday night gala.  Drew will touch base with Polly in advance of the meeting to let her know that we will specifically call these items out in the April agenda.  
Adjourn
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